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From: Aileen Kaye <arkaye2@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 3:12 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Cc: Sen Boquist; rep.mikenearman@state.or.us
Subject: NO on HB 4075 Rural/Urban Reserves

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Chair Clem and Members of the HAGNR Committee, 
 
Please vote "No" on HB 4075.  I do not want to see more farmland 
destroyed. 
 
It is my understanding that the land in question was already designated 
as a rural reserve.  Many people and agencies were involved in this 
designation.  There is no valid justification for changing the designation. 
 
I care so much about the preservation of farm land because I have 
horses.  I see too much farm land developed, thus reducing land for 
horses and other livestock, land on which to grow hay, land on which to 
ride the horses. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Aileen P. Kaye 
10095 Parrish Gap Rd., SE 
Turner, OR 97392 
503-743-4567   
 
 


